
 

July 1, 2025 

 

Our Valued Guests 

 

Notice of Full Building Renovation 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued patronage of Hotel 

Elciente Kyoto Hachijoguchi. 

 

In order to provide our guests with an even more comfortable environment, we will be 

carrying out a full building renovation as outlined below. 

 

During the renovation period, we will continue to operate while proceeding with 

construction. However, please note that some facilities will be temporarily closed. For 

further details, please refer to our official hotel website, where we will keep you updated 

with the latest information. 

 

Details 

 

■Renovation Period 

January 5, 2026 (Mon) – September 30, 2026 (Wed), 8:00 AM – 6:00 PM 

*The entire hotel will be closed from April 20, 2026 (Mon) to April 22, 2026 (Wed). 

*Renovation schedule is subject to change depending on work progress. 

 

■Renovation Areas 

 

All guest rooms (Main Building and New Wing) 

 

1st Floor Lobby 

 

1st Floor Restaurant 

 

1st Floor Meeting Rooms 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by noise or vibrations during the renovation 

period. We will do our utmost to minimize disturbances and appreciate your understanding 

and cooperation. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hotel Elciente Kyoto Hachijoguchi 

General Manager 


